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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

CPW Comments: Signal Reservoir No. 1 (File No. M-2017-013) 

Don Summers <don@pssmail.com> Tue, Jun 12, 2018 at 6:31 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Tara <tara@tessarawater.com>

Jared,

Here is a letter stating there are no prairie dog towns on the proposed permit area.

 

We are preparing a response to your email today regarding the comments from DWR. We are filing a SWSP that will
cover all of the points in the DWR comment letter. There is nothing in the comment letter that is not easy for us to handle
quickly.

 

Thanks,

Don

 

 

 

Don Summers 
TCVMD  
720.373.7373

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individuals to whom it is addressed. Its contents (including
attachments) are confidential and may be privileged information. If you are not an intended recipient, you must not use,
disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents. If you receive this email in error, please notify the sender or reply by e-
mail and delete or destroy this message.

 

 

From: Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>  
Sent: Friday, June 8, 2018 12:48 PM 
To: Don Summers <don@pssmail.com>; Don Summers <don@toddcreekvillage.org> 
Subject: Fwd: CPW Comments: Signal Reservoir No. 1 (File No. M-2017-013)

 

Hello Mr. Summers, 

 

Please see the attached comment letter received  from the Colorado Division of Parks and Wildlife.

 

Are there prairie dogs within the proposed affected area? 
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Thanks,

 

Jared 

 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Chick - DNR, Crystal <crystal.chick@state.co.us> 
Date: Fri, Jun 8, 2018 at 9:24 AM 
Subject: CPW Comments: Signal Reservoir No. 1 (File No. M-2017-013) 
To: jared.ebert@state.co.us 
Cc: Tom Kroening - DNR <tom.kroening@state.co.us>, "Federico - DNR, Margo" <margo.federico@state.co.us>, Jordan
Likes - DNR <jordan.likes@state.co.us> 
 

Mr. Ebert,

 

Please find the attached comments related to the expansion of Signal Reservoir No. 1 (File No. M-2017-013).

 

Crystal Chick

Area Wildlife Manager

P 303.291.7122  |  F 303.291.7114 

6060 Broadway, Denver, CO 80216

crystal.chick@state.co.us  |  cpw.state.co.us

 
 

 

--

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 | 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us
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